
 

The City of Encinitas 
 Invites you to attend a: 

 
NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING 

WALES DRIVE/CREST DRIVE JUNCTION 
 
 
 

On May 17, 2023, the City Council of the City of Encinitas hosted a public hearing on the 
Emergency Access Route on Crest Drive at Via Tiempo. The direction provided by Council was to 
install a remote access emergency gate in place of the previous wooden barricades, and to allow 
the community an opportunity to provide input on the aesthetics of the junction.  
 
The proposed remote access gate would be at the junction where the northern end of Wales Drive 
meets the southern end of Crest Drive. The City has completed the initial concept design and is 
seeking public input on a preferred gate product.  
 
Meeting materials, including gate concepts and design, will be available for viewing on the 
Engineering Department Public Notices website prior to the meeting at the link below: 

https://www.encinitasca.gov/government/public-notices/engineering-public-notices 

We look forward to meeting you and discussing any comments or questions you may have 
regarding the proposed junction. If you are unable to attend or have questions prior to the meeting, 
please contact Project Manager Ben Stryker by email bstryker@encinitasca.gov, by phone at 760-
943-2230, or by mail at 505 S. Vulcan Ave, Encinitas, CA, 92024 to provide your input.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Neighborhood Meeting will be held on: 
 

MONDAY, July 31, 2023 
6:00 PM – 7:30 PM 

AT 
THE CITY OF ENCINITAS – POINSETTIA ROOM 

505 SOUTH VULCAN AVENUE 
ENCINITAS, CALIFORNIA 92024 
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